
 

Dear law offer-holders, 

Many congratulations on your impressive achievements in school, and, of course, fine performance at our admissions 
interviews. It was a great pleasure for us to meet you last year, and we are very much looking forward to you joining 

https://www.supremecourt.uk/news/speeches.html
https://www.law.ox.ac.uk/legal-research-and-mooting-skills-programme

